
Rosie LalondeRace Report
After five rounds of the Australian Off Road Championship series have been 
completed, Rosie Lalonde currently sits in a comfortable third position in the 
Championship Women’s class.  Finishing 2nd in the Women’s class in the 2006 
Australian Off Road Nationals series, she is determined to repeat her podium 
performance this year.  Coming up are the 7th and 8th rounds of the AORC’s, 
which is to be held on May 19 - 20 at Conondale, QLD, and where Rosie is 
hoping to continue chasing her older sister Leigh, 2nd overall and Alison Parker, 
1st overall.  Rosie states that;

“The AORC’s this year have been really good so far.  The competition in the 
Women’s class has definately picked up and its great to see up to 5 or 6 girls at 
the rounds.  I have been having a lot of fun racing against my sister Leigh and 
since the tracks have each been different and challenging, it’s been a great year 
so far!”

In the New South Wales State series’, Rosie has had a brilliant start to the year, 
taking her first ever State win at the opening Sprint rounds at Gwandalan.  She 
also took top honors once again at the first NSW Enduro rounds held last week-
end, May 5 & 6, at Wattle Flat.

As for the rest of the season, she is looking forward to finishing both the AORC 
series, as well as the NSW State Sprint and Enduro Series.

Rosie would like to thank all of her sponsors, Mud Honey MX Clothing, Yamaha 
Australia, Aus-Can Products, Incite Graphics and Gold Medal Muscle Rub.

Rosie (left) and her sister Leigh,
Port Macquarie AORC Round 1 & 2


